
 
 

Joint Press Conference of the 37th edition of the Sharjah International Book Fair 
 

 On October 1, a joint press conference was held at the Sharjah Book Authority in attendance of Dr. Akima 
Umezawa, Consul-General of Japan in Dubai and H.E. Mr. Ahmed Al-Ameri, Chairman of the Sharjah Book 
Authority. At the press conference Japan’s participation as the guest of honor of the 37th edition of the 
Sharjah International Book Fair (SIBF) was announced. The SIBF is scheduled from October 31 to 
November 10, 2018 at the EXPO Center - Sharjah. Japan’s diversified cultures – books, traditional culture, 
state of art technology, agro/food products, tourism and so on - will attract many visitors through exhibitions 
and cultural events at the Japan pavilion of the SIBF. 

 
Message by Dr. Umezawa 

 

Presentation by H.E. Mr. Ahmed Al-Ameri, Chairman of the SBA 
 


